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By Bernie Laituri, Grand 
Knight 

After the mission and 
all the dinners April 
looks to be a quieter 
month. Still the Day of 
Sharing, my personal 
favorite K.O.C. activity, 
coincides with a food 
drive to benefit 
Saddleback Outreach. 
Both take place on the 
16th and both need 

Grand Knight’s Report 

Seven of Our Knights Joined Biggest 3rd Degree  
Knights from different 
councils of Southern 
California formed  the biggest 
ceremony for the 3rd degree 
exemplification last Sunday , 
February 27,2011. There were 
172 of them.  Our very own 
Bishop William R. Johnson 
Council #9487 contributed 7 
illustrious knights in that 
ceremonial. The attendees 
were  David Michael Belz, 
Pedro Espinosa, John T. 
Hanus,  Patrick Larkin,  
Dominador "Jun" Laudencia,  
Jose Lopez, and Christopher 
Poli. The rite was done at 
Pope Pius V Church  Parish 
Hall in Buena Park. 
Several sideliners attended 
and witnessed  the ceremony . 

volunteers. Either one 
guarantees a glimpse at 
the beauty of the heart 
moved to charity by Gods 
love. Lastly we will host 
one more Lenten Dinner 
featuring Jays' fish stew 
on Good Friday, the 
22nd.  
 
This summer is going to 
offer opportunities galore 
for the golfers. May 12 is 
the State convention 
tournament in San Diego, 
our own Don Miller 
Memorial is in June, and 
the Friends for Life Golf 
Classic, with proceeds 

going to purchase 4D 
ultrasound machines 
through the UltraSound 
Initiative, is July 11. 
 
I was told at the last chapter 
meeting that the Knights 
are about "saving lives and 
changing lives". I believe 
our council is presenting 
opportunities for each of us 
to do just that. All that's 
lacking is a yes on our part.
 
I pray you have an Easter 
filled with the love of our 
Risen Lord. 
 
Bernie 
 

It was done in a revised , 
experimental form. 
This was  the first time that 
the  ceremonial format was  
changed in a very long time. 
The faithful sideliners were 
Robert Birtza,  Bill Breen, 
David Belz, father of  David 
Michael Belz,Joe 
Vincent,Jeffrey Rodriquez, 
Eric Schechter, GK Bernie 
Laituri, Ricardo Teano, 
John Ojeda,and  PGK 
Charlie Young. The honoree 
of this ceremony was PGK 
Denny Riopel , past Grand 
Knight of the Pope Pius V 
council and a long time 
sponsor of the Columbian 
Squire program. The much 

awaited steak  dinner 
followed right after. We 
were joined by  the 
gracious presence of 
Alicia Espinosa, wife 
of Pedro, Linda Laituri 
wife of our grand knight 
and  Mrs John Hanus. Our 
gratitude to the 
generosity  of the owners 
of the 4 vans that 
provided the carpooling 
transportation at this time 
of high priced gasoline. 
They are Charlie Young, 
Bernie Laituri, John 
Ojeda, and Eric Schecter. 
 
Vivat Jesus, 
Ricardo Teano 
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Save these dates for upcoming noteworthy events. Also, refer to the Council calendar on the last
page of this Newsletter. Call or e-mail the DGK and Program Chairman, Steve Eggert
(steveeggert@gmail.com; 949-292-3625), if you have an item(s) to present at the next Council
meeting. You may also e-mail the Program Chairman with any articles or announcements that you
request be included in the Council Newsletter. 

 
April 

4/1, First Friday Adoration.  
4/6, Wednesday: 8 p.m.: Council business meeting, please attend. 
4/9, Saturday: Recycling, 7 a.m. to noon. Please help out for any amount of time you can spare.
See George Nothhelfer. 
4/10, Sunday: Doughnuts after Mass. Please stop by after all masses to help.  
4/16, Saturday: Day of Sharing @ Marywood 
4/20, Wednesday, 7:30 p.m.: Officers meeting, all are welcome. 
4/22, Friday: Good Friday Fish Dinner served by our Council prior to Stations of the Cross. 
4/30, Saturday: Membership Blitz @ SDC after all masses begins. 
***Every Monday: 7:00 am- Mobil Home Park Recycling Pick-up 
***Every Sunday before/ after the 8:30 am mass: “Wheelies” (assist transporting elderly to/from 
Lake Forest Senior Care Facility) 

Scheduled Ceremonials 
 

First Degrees 
Monday, Apr 18 Father Kass #3526; Father Kass Council Hall 
GK Jesse Garza (sirjmgarza@sbcglobal.net) 
8410 Kass Drive, Buena Park, CA 90621 
714-523-2353; Candidates 7:00pm, Degree 7:30pm 
 
Thursday, Apr 21 St. Bonaventure #6020; 
GK Joe Aguilar 
16400 Springdale, Huntington Beach, CA 92649 
714-290-9144; Candidates 7:00pm, Degree 7:30pm 
 

Second Degrees 
Wednesday, Apr 13 District #92; St. Columban Council Hall 
DD Tom Gillespie; Htgillespie@socal.rr.com 
7836 Westminster Avenue, Westminster, CA 92683 
714-962-5712; Candidates 7:00pm, Degree 7:30pm 
 

Third Degrees 
Saturday, April 30 District #98; St. Joachim 
Saturday DD Gary Murray; gandlmurray@att.net 
1964 Orange Avenue, Costa Mesa, CA 92627 
Candidates 2:00 pm Degree 3:00 pm 

Standing Ceremonials 
1st Degrees 
St. Martin De Porres Council 8238 Yorba Linda First Wednesday of every month 
St. Columban’s Council 3926, Westminster Second Wednesday of odd months 
Holy Spirit Council 9667, Fountain Valley First Tuesday of odd months 
Father Kass Council 3526, Buena Park Third Monday of every month 
Fr. Louis F. Knight Council 12451, Dana Point Second Thursday of odd months 
2nd Degrees 
District 94, Buena Park Fourth Sunday of odd months 
District 91 Holy Spirit #9667 First Tuesday in Feb, June and Oct 
District 92, St Columban #3926 Second Wed in Aug, Dec and April 
District 95, San Clemente Fourth Wednesday of even months 
 
Steve Eggert, DGK, Program Chairman 

Program Chair Report Upcoming 3rd 
Degree Ceremony, 

Sat., April 30 
Any member who has not 
advanced beyond the 2nd 
degree is highly encouraged 
to attend the upcoming 3rd 
degree ceremony to advance 
your knighthood. It will be at 
St Joachim Church  Parish 
Hall, 1964 Orange Avenue 
Costa Mesa, Ca 92627. As 
usual we will carpool from 
the Santiago De Compostela 
Patio parking lot at 1:15PM. 
No fees are involved and 
your dinner is free, however 
guests are $12.00 per person 
for the dinner at the end of 
the ceremony which begins 
around 5:00PM. Of course 
only 3rd Degree Knights and 
candidates are allowed in the 
ceremony. 
 
Please wear  a suit and a tie. 
Shorts, tee-shirts, sandals are 
considered inappropriate. 
Long sleeves and a tie is 
acceptable if you dont like 
wearing a jacket.. Don't 
forget your rosary and 2nd 
degree  card.   
 
Please confirm your 
attendance as soon as 
possible to Ricardo Teano 
(Hricardo8199@att.netH), as 
the sponsoring Council can 
only accomodate so m
candidates. You will be given 
your 2nd degree card on 
April 6 at our meeting at 
8.00PM  if you  dont have 
your card yet. 

any 

 
Vivat Jesus, 
 
Ricardo Teano 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The annual Day of Sharing is a carnival 
for our Intellectually Disabled brothers and 
sisters who reside mainly in Orange 
County.  It will be held the morning 
of Saturday, April 16th in the parking lot of 
Maryknoll, the offices of our Diocese.  
The leading organization is Knights of 
Columbus Orange County Chapter 
Charities, of which our Council is a 
member.  Chapters exist in five large 
Knights of Columbus jurisdictions, which 
are usually states.  There are Chapters in 
California, Texas, New Jersey, 
Pennsylvania, Ohio, and one or two other 
states. 
 
Day of Sharing "customers" greatly look 
forward to this event and every one who 
plays any game leaves a winner.  The 
Knights cook a very nice BBQ lunch.  In 

Day of Sharing Coming Soon!!  

By Rick Reynolds, Recorder 
1) GK’S REPORT 

a) First Friday Adoration: There is always a need for volunteers. 
b) There is still an opening to assist Ricardo Teano for membership and recruitment co-chairman. 
c) In July there will be a golf tournament raising money for ultrasound machines; more information to follow. 
d) Day of sharing is April 16. 
e) Also on April 16, there will be a food drive at Stater Brothers on El Toro Rd. to benefit South County 

Outreach.  There will be a sign up sheet at the general meeting. 
f) May 12 – May 15 is the San Diego State Convention for the Knights. 

  
2) TREASURER’S AND FINANCIAL SECRETARY’S REPORTS 

a) Checking account: $12,282.93; Savings: $3,310.47; Vanguard account: $34,805.49 for a total of $50,398.89.  
Receipts of the meeting totaled $8,480.47. 
 

3) APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP 
a) Three applications for membership were approved. 
 

4) COMMITTEE REPORTS 
a) Tom Haas reported on the Parish Mission. 
b) Ricardo Teano reported on upcoming sale of Parish books for Lent and Easter and the upcoming degrees. 
c) Bob Morgan reported on recycling, which earned $2,350, approximately $304,000 since inception.  Bob 

indicated that the crew was “running thin” on Mondays. 
d) Charlie Young indicated that shirts, caps and jackets are still available. 
e) Ken Allen reported on Knights’ scholarships, which letters need to be in by the first week of May. 
f) Reports were also made on Lenten dinners being handled by the Knights as well as recruitment, including in 

the Hispanic community. 
g) Jim Marchetta reported on the golf tournament which will either be June 5, June 12, or June 26, 2011 at San 

Juan Hills. 
h) John Picolo announced that 14-year old Megan Bremer is advancing to the state finals for basketball. 
 

5) GOOD OF THE ORDER 
a) Family of the month was the “Wheelies.” 

March Meeting Highlights 
 

the past few years, our Council has 
participated by running a game booth 
and helping set-up.  If you want to 
set-up, meet in Santiago parking lot 
near the patio at about 7:00 AM.  
We need to depart by 7:15 AM. We 
will work for about 30-45 minutes 
and break to attend mass in 
Maryknoll's beautiful chapel.  We 
then finish-up, stay for opening 
ceremonies, and depart at about 
10:30 AM.  However, you are most 
welcome to stay as long as you desire.
We will have a sign-up sheet at our 
Council's April 6th meeting or you 
can just show-up on the 16th. This is a 
wonderful event and you are 
guaranteed to walk away feeling 
good about yourself and the 
Knights of Columbus.   

Now comes the money part.  Day of 
Sharing operates on a shoestring 
budget.  Everyone has already received 
a mailing asking to purchase raffle 
tickets to fund this event.  If you tossed-
out thinking more "junk mail", don't 
despair.  In this Newsletter is a sheet of 
raffle tickets that you can mail to the 
name and address listed.  Any amount, 
even $5.00 for one, will help. Donations 
collected @ our upcoming Council 
Business Meeting will be donated to 
the Day of Sharing. 
John Piccolo 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

My brother Knights as we enter the 
second half of the 2010/2011 
Columbian year I would like to 
review and remind regarding the 
council's Jerry Gau Memorial 
Scholarship program. 
  
The eligibility period is the 
traditional school year for pre-school 
through high school (Sept-June). The 
assistance is rendered at the 
completion of the year not in 
preparation.  For students enrolled in 
Catholic colleges or universities the 
requirement is the completion of a 
minimum of one full semester during 
the same time frame. Student's need 
to submit a brief statement to the 
council relating their experience and 
thoughts regarding a Catholic 

Jerry Gau Memorial Scholarship Program 

I thank all of you and “God Bless” 
all of you for another great recycling 
month.  A special thanks to Monday 
& Tuesday Crew for their dedicated 
work of pick-up from the trailer 
parks.  It does not go unnoticed.  For 
March we made $2,352 raising our 
total earnings to $304,371.  We are 
“Blessed” with a group of very 
dedicated people and we are grateful 
to all of “YOU”.     We continue to 
see new faces and appreciate their 
help.  This ensures us a very 
successful program.  A total of 70 
people were their throughout the 
morning that includes 20 Knights 
and 50 or more teenagers that 
showed up.  We appreciate all of the 
knights that showed up and 
supervised the young people.  We 
continue to need your help to 
supervise. 
 
 
 

Recycling Report 
Another Great Month:   $304,371 

education.  The Knight parent is 
required to send a letter 
acknowledging and  
agreeing to accept scholarship 
assistance from the council.  

These letters need to be received by 
the scholarship chairman, Grand 
Knight or Deputy GK no later than the 
10th of May so that they may be 
presented to the council officers for 
approval at the May officers 
meeting. These letters may be mailed, 
e-mailed or delivered in person. The 
checks will be made out to the Knight 
parent and issued at the June general 
meeting. Reminders will be included 
in future bulletins. 
  
Vivat Jesus' 

Ken Allen PGK  

The mission was such a large 
undertaking requiring a 
tremendous effort by so many that 
I wouldn't feel right leaving 
anyone out, so the Family of the 
Month is the Mission Family. It 
includes all who planned, prepared, 
cooked, cleaned, served, 
babysat, raised funds, prayed or 
contributed in anyway to the 
success of the mission. You should 
all be proud for feeding the 
physical & spiritual needs of our 
parish.       
 

Tiffany continues to collect the 
pop-tops for Ronald MacDonald 
house. If you can assist for a very 
good cause and collect these for 
her there is a large container in the 
vestibule of the church where you 
can deposit the tabs.  This is a 
wonderful cause to contribute to. 
 
Thanks and “Hats Off” to all listed 
on pg. 6 and our Monday, Tuesday 
Group for a “TERRIFIC JOB”. 
 
We are in need, however, of 
additional assistance on Monday 
and Tuesday mornings; we have 
recently lost a truck and are 
seeking anyone from the Council 
who might be available Monday 
mornings that can help haul. See 
the map of where to meet on the 
last page of this newsletter and 
contact George Nothhelfer @ 
Hgnothhelfer@cox.netH if you 
can help. 

Vivat Jesus: A History: 

Hhttp://www.catholicsingles.com/

blog/GK444/vivat-jesu/ 

Due to all of the people that showed up 
we do not have enough room in the 
article to list all the names. We 
appreciate all your dedication and it is 
Greatly APPRECIATED. The following 
is an overview of our earnings by 
recyclables: 

 
Recycling program 12 months 

ending February, 2011 
 

Pounds   
Paper  313,431 
Plastic     8,827 
Aluminum 2,416 
Glass  29,660 
Cardboard 14,653 
 

 Revenues  
Paper  $12,045 
Plastic  $5,745 
Aluminum $3,869 
Glass  $3,025 
Cardboard $334 
 
 

April “Family” of  
The Month 



  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Four new members signed in and 
joined the ways of the knights of 
columbus. last Thursday March 
10. They are local parishioners of 
our church Santiago De 
Compostela and would like to be 
more involved in its various 
activities. Truly the Knights of 
Columbus organization is a good 
bridge , a good stepping stone to 
become closely involved with the 
church.  
 
The fortunate four members are 
Charles Armstrong, Roger Cazian, 
Jose Goncalves and Ignacio 
Mena. There 1st degree 
welcoming rites was celebrated at 
St Edwards Church Knight Hall in 
the city of Dana Point. The 
honoree of the ceremonial was the 
holy and newly cannonized 
Brother Bessette of  St Joseph 
Church in Montreal , Canada. The 
compassionate sideliner brothers  
who were present to lend support  
to the new knights were the Gk 
Bernie Laituri, Financial Secretary 
John Ojeda and Ricardo Teano. 
Our warm welcome to the new 
knights.  Contributed by Ricardo 
Teano 

Four New Members  

Truly who could be more 
deserving than Robert Birtja to be 
chosen as Knight of the Month of 
March. He has unselfishly gives 
his time in support to our Council 
since he joined the knights. His 
numerous  contributions include 
hours and hours of recycling work 
on every second Saturday of the 
month, cooking and serving food at 
breakfasts and dinners sponsored 
by our Council, setting up booths 
during our church festivals, and 
bringing down church decorations 
after Christmas.  
 
Additionally, Bob has helped  in 
the basketball free throw contest  

March Knight of the Month:  Robert Birtja 
and also  helped distribute free 
turkey dinners last Thanksgiving all 
worthy programs , the former for the 
youth and the latter for the needy. In 
addition to his spirit of volunteerism, 
he joins whenever he can to give 
support to the new incoming 
members as a sideliner during degree 
advancements. He said he would like 
to share the same feelings of  
acceptance that was given to him 
when he was just starting his first 
degree.  
 
Bob believes in the so-called 
cafeteria Catholic and that is to help 
whenever he can.. Before he joined 
the knights, he was already helping 

at the St Killian's church fish fry 
lenten dinners where he works the 
lowest of low jobs- washing pots and 
pans. This big of a man is a retired  
person, enjoying life with his wife 
Susie, a physical therapist at Mission 
Hospital, and two daughters, 
Christine, a school teacher and 
Michelle Cooper, a paralegal. Bob 
has 4 grandchildren: Caitlin (9), 
Carson (5), and twins Amber and 
Ashley (3), whom grandpa Bob 
babysits. Please join me in honoring 
Bob as an outstanding knight of the 
month, an honor he truly deserves. 
 
Contributed by Ricardo Teano  

Third Notices Coming 
 

The Third Notice for 2011 Dues will 
be sent right after the 1st of April.  
This is another reminder that dues 
have not been paid for 2011.  This 
Notice is not meant to remove you 
from our membership rolls. Your 
dues are important to our Council.  
Supreme, State and Chapter all 
charge us a per diem based on 
membership figures.  I know many 
of you may have just forgotten or 
may need more time. 
 

Bishop Johnson Council is not just 
about collecting dues but we donate 
money to many worthy charitable 
events.  We have given over 
$100,000 to Santiago de Compostela 
Church, $15,000 each to Birth 
Choice and Mary’s Shelter, and 
$7,000 to St Vincent de Paul of our 
Parish.  You can also volunteer at 
many events such as First Friday 
Vigil, Wheelies, Recycling, or one of 
the many Ministries of our Parish. 
 
We all decided to become Knights 
for good reasons.  If you have 
questions or concerns about any of 
these contact Bernie or me.   

 
God Bless, 
John Ojeda 
Fin’l Secy  
 

No member should worry about 
being dropped due to economic 
hardship.  You just need to contact 
your Grand Knight Bernie Laituri at 
949-770-5468 or 
Hblaituri@aol.comH or John Ojeda 
at cell 949-813-4320 or 
Hjohn.ojeda@cox.netH.  If you
more time to pay, or if you are 

 need 

unable to pay this year contact us.   
 



 

 
 
Monday Morning Crew 

Roger & Mo Bovian, Richard & Barbara Cliolek, Jay & Joan 
Donahue, Gerry & Vivian (Viv) Dubois, David Farage, Gene 
Ganley, Hector Guzman, Bob Morgan, John Ojeda, Dan Ramella, 
John Ruelas, Str. Agnes Steiner, Otis Givenrod, Joe Schulte, 
Stewart Imagawa. 

 

Service Program Director 
Program Chairman 
Steve Eggert, 855-5054 
steveeggert@gmail.com 
Newsletter Editor 
Jim Breen, 837-5567 
jimbreen@lwsbnews.com  
K of C Webmaster 
Jerry Delmore  
jcdelmore@cox.com  
Church Maintenance 
Gene Ganley, PGK 
586-8270 
Retention Chairmen 
Ricardo Teano, 273-8940 
ricardo8199@att.net 
Thomas Keddy 521-2570 
Membership 
Mike Williams, PGK  
830-6730 
Scholarships 
Ken Allen, PGK, 458-2963 
kenallenfh@hotmail.com 
Recycling 
George Nothhelfer, 859-
3203 
Gene Ganley, PGK 586-
8270 
Fr. McGivney Guild 
Advocate 
Rick Reynolds 474-6900 
rreynolds@trlawyers.com 
Sick & Bereavement 
Death: Tom Haas, 768-
2181 
thaas4295@aol.com 
Fourth Degree 
Bill Priester, 457-0230 
Pro Life/Day of 
Sharing/Holy Hour Bernie 
Laituri, 770-5468 
K of C Insurance Field 
Agent 
Mark Yubeta, 322-7266 
mark.yubeta@kofc.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The annual Don Miller Memorial 
Golf Tournament has been set for 
June 5, 2011 at San Juan Hills Golf 
Course, with a 12:30 shotgun start.. 
Players, tee sponsors, and door 
prizes are needed.   
 

Don Miller Memorial Golf Tournament  Coming Up! 
See the Registration form 
attached to this newsletter to sign 
up.  For further information, 
contact Jim Marchetta @ 
jimandwilma@cox.net 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Parish Family Mission A Success!! 
 

Hip, hip, hurray to the Bishop Johnson Council Knights of Columbus! 
 
Collectively, we funded the Mission, worked the Mission and attended the 
Mission. I can’t think of another event that involved so many brother Knights. 
Every evening dinner Monday through Thursday at least 7 Knights worked as 
cooks and few worked more than one night. Special thanks to Dave Atkins who 
made the food purchases, cooked the food and managed the kitchen all four 
evenings. And if you missed John Blaney’s Irish dinner on St Patrick’s Day you 
missed a real treat. John cooked the corned beef for two days, I’m certain we 
feed some 160 people on St. Patrick’s Day alone. The left overs were taken to 
Isaiah House where they were VERY well received. 
 
Our Passionist leaders Father Bob Weiss and Father Enno Dango we’re honestly 
over whelmed by the Knights generosity. Past Grand Knight Bill and wife Pearl 
hosted the priests all four nights at their home. Past Grand Knights Dick Petrash 
and Charlie Young took them to lunch on Wednesday and they’ll were still 
talking about the food when they left Thursday. Additionally the Knights had 
5,000 prayer cards printed while the Mission priests we’re here and the grand 
finale paid to have Fr. Bob’s truck repaired, in all generosity from the heart and 
wallet. 
 
Average Mass attendance Monday through Friday was 135. Dinner attendance 
during the same time frame averaged 115 and the evening talks, averaged 348. 
The survey indicates it was an overwhelming success; I’ll share comments and 
statistics from the survey next month. 
 
While the financials have not yet been finalized, I’ll report them as soon as the 
books close. This we know, we’ll be sending them a check. Again, thank ALL 
of you and if you have the opportunity thank Fr Dave for his kindness and 
leadership in support of the Mission. 
 
Tom Haas 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Medical sciences has giving us 
the ability to live almost 15 to 
25 years longer after 
retirement. With the average 
life expectancy into our 80's, 
people need to be planning for 
the additional risks that come 
with a longer life span.  
The main concern of most 
retiree and seniors including 
outliving assets, maintaining 
the current assets from 
inflation, and preserving good 
health and independent 
lifestyles. 

One of the greatest risk to 
retirement planning is the cost 
of long term care. Most people 
over the age of 65 will need 
some kind of long term health 
care services, either at home, in 
a nursing home facility or in an 
assisted living facility.  

The national average of long 
term care costs ranges between 
$50,000 to $60,000 per year. 
Seniors spend more on out of 
pocket medical bills than the 
rest of the population. These 
may include out-of-pocket 
medical expenses, prescription 
costs, insurance, doctor 
expenses, and more. The costs 
of long term health care for a 
person with diabetics, 
Alzheimer's, severe arthritis, 
dementia, are so potentially 
high that it could wipe out any 
assets the person has. The 
average long term care for a 
diabetic would costs about 
$200,000 for 4 years, and over 
$400,000 for a person with 
Alzheimer's disease. Have you 
planned how you would pay for 
your care if your health 
changes for the worse. Have 
you considered the costs of 
your care on your whole 
family? With long term care 
insurance you can be in control 
of where, when and how you 
will receive your care.  
 
 

Are you relying on Medicaid  
(Medical) to take care of you? 
Medicaid's tight eligibility 
requirements makes it harder 
for most people except the very 
poor to receive benefits. Even 
now, state governments with 
budget deficits are working to 
tighten restrictions as to who 
can qualify for Medicaid 
assistance.  

You've spent a lifetime 
building your assets and 
estates. Why not take the steps 
necessary to minimize it 
against risks. Using Long term 
care insurance as a risk 
management tool is the smart 
thing to do.  

Please give a call and we can 
discuss affordable solutions – 
(949) 322-7266 

Fraternally, 
Mark Yubeta 
(949) 322-7266 
(949) 322-7266 
 

Insurance Report 
Long Term Care Insurance in Your Retirement Plans 
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    Don Miller Memorial Golf Tournament 
 
      June 5, 2011                             Shotgun Start @ 12:30 pm 
 
 
                           San Juan Hills Golf Club 
                               32120 San Juan Creek Road 
                                  San Juan Capistrano, Ca. 92675 
                                             (949) 493-1167 
 
         Hosted by the Knights of Columbus, Council 9487 
 
                  This Tournament is open to all players Men and Woman 
 
 
Items of need 
                                                                 Fee includes 
Hole and Tee sponsors                                                Golf and cart 
$100.00 each.                                                          Dinner and Awards 
                                                                                         Banquet 
Please include company                                                   
Info for your sign. 
                                                                        There will be Challenge holes
Raffle Prizes                                        and Putting Contest. 
    Needed                                                         Prizes for the winners. 
                                                                   Raffle Prizes, 50/50 drawing 
Will take CASH donations                                       and much more! 
 
Volunteers                                                Hole in One Prizes 
Please call James Marchetta                                     On all par 3’s                 
949-858-7361 or 949-355-3793                      1st hole in one on each hole. 
Or Peter Kellen 949-586-5088 
                                                                    ALL THIS FOR ONLY $110.00
Mail form to:                                                  * Extra Dinners $25.00 per Person 
James Marchetta                   Foursome:   1._________________________
1 Via Pelayo                                                2._________________________  
Rancho Santa Margarita,                          3._________________________
Ca. 92688                                                     4._________________________  

 



  

 

Monday Morning 
Mobil Home Park Recycling Map 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 


